KERSEY & COMPANY

DRILLING AND CiL PRODUCTION
Phone SH 6-3671 @ P. O. Box 305 @ 808 W. Grand
ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO

November 3, 1961

0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. J. E. Kapteina
Gentlemen:

Your letter of November 1st has been received
concerning our request to expand our Twin Lakes flood in
the Artesia Pool,

Enclosed is a copy of a letter handed Graridge
Corporation in which they grant their consent as offset
operator to the unorthodox location as well as to the
other locations planned.

Yours very truly,
KERSEY & COMPANY

i/
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Harold Kersey

HK: cg



November 3, 1961

The Graridje Corporation _ )
P. 0. Drawer B
Artesla, New Mexico

Gent lemen:

Herewlth [s enclosed s plat showing the present producing and
injection wells on the Twin Lakes flood In the Artesia Pool.

We plan to put on injection st this time walls No. 7,12 and 13,

No. 7 is an old plugged well located 1316' North of the South
Tine and 270°' East of the West line of Section 28«18-23,

Ko, 12 is to be drillad 1310 North of the South }lins and
1310 East of the Wast line of Section 28-18-28,

Ho. 13 is to be drilled 1330' North of the South line and 2310°
East of the West line of Section 28-13-28,

inasmuch as these wells will be adjacent to your leasss, we
would like your parmission to add these for injection.

1f you have no objection to this proposed expansion please
sign and return one copy of this letter to us.

Yours very truly,
KERSEY & COMPANY

me /@4"7

Harold Kersey




